Hello,

Matt Poole has given me permission to share the logistics documents that I have developed over the years while acting as the Logistics Section Chief for the annual flu clinics. This action comes in response to recent developments in the all-island/all disciplines meetings regarding the implementation of an Emergency Dispensing Site, whereby the decision on the location of an EDS site will be "scenario-driven" rather than by a "one site fits all" approach. 

Under this "scenario-driven” approach to events requiring the emergency dispensing of medicine, a scenario may result, whereby a single dispensing site may be deemed inappropriate and a town or multi-town approach may be required, instead.  In this event, it is possible that a town Emergency Manager may be asked to act as the Logistics Section Chief for that town or multi-town dispensing site.  The logistics documents that I am forwarding to you may prove useful.

I am attaching a list of equipment and supplies that I use to supply and equip the EDS for the "single-site scenario" when the all-islands Board of Health agents request my participation. I am also sending you some other generic types of planning documents.

I will be glad to help in any way that I can.  
We're all in this together.

Chuck Cotnoir, Director
Dukes County Emergency Management Agency


 

